Announcement regarding the
initiation of the elaboration of the
draft law for amending Law no.
132/2012 regarding the safe conduct
of nuclear and radiological activities

In the execution of the provisions of Article 9 of Law no. 239/2008 regarding
transparency in the decision -making process and the provisions of Law no. 100/2017
regarding the normative acts, the National Agency for the Regulation of Nuclear and
Radiological Activities (hereinafter - ANRANR) announces, starting with May 07, 2025,
about the initiation of the procedure regarding the elaboration of the draft law for the
modification of Law no. 132/2012 regarding the safe conduct of nuclear and
radiological activities.

The purpose of elaborating this draft law consists in specifying some
terminologies and regulations stipulated by this law, their consolidation and updating
in the aspect of correlation with the requirements, provided by Law no. 100/2017
regarding the normative acts, Law no. 131/2012 regarding state control, Law no.
213/2024 regarding the control of the trade with strategic goods and by some other
normative acts.

elaboration and approval of the project of this normative act is based by the
provisions of art. 11 letters c) and k) of Law 132/2012 regarding the safe conduct of
nuclear and radiological activities, as well as the needs in updating and bringing in
accordance with some provisions of the law cited with the provisions of the normative
acts, including to the aforementioned. 132/2012 regarding the safe conduct of nuclear
and radiological activities, but also to the correlation, coherence and improved
applicability of the provisions of this law.

The proposals and recommendations regarding the elaboration of the aforementioned
draft, can be shipped until 22.05.2025 , to the email address:
agentia.nucleara@anranr.gov.md and telephone number: 022 311 137 or at the postal
address: Or. Chisinau, str. Alecu Russo 1, floor 6.

Responsible person: Elena Mursa - Deputy Director, ANRAR, Email Address:
elena.mursa.gov.md, phone number: 022 311 136.



